
As a person who has received a full childhood round of vaccinations, and a parent of 3 vaccinated 
children I am writing in opposition of HB3063. Mandating what people choose to put in their bodies and 
leveraging education is a step in the wrong direction for our state as a whole. Our schools need the 
funding these students provide and their parents aren't just going to march out and vaccinate when 
they feel it puts their children at risk. Parents actually care a lot about their kids turns out. Pulling kids 
out of school might also take their parents out of the Oregon work force which causes more strain on 
the economy as well. Strong arming educated people and leveraging the right to free education looks 
bad on you Oregon. Please don't hurt our schools. Please educate yourselves on what harm vaccines 
have done and continue to give people the right to choose. I'll continue to vaccinate my kids in the 
meantime as it works for us. And over 95% of Oregonians. That small percentage you are after is not 
going to back down, and there might be something to the whole one size doesn't fit all approach.  
Thanks, 
Mollie Jacobson  
 


